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Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Happy New Year!
Welcome back to all of our children and families after the Christmas holidays. I hope you all had a lovely break.

We talked about New Years’ Resolutions at our assembly on Monday, thinking about what we were aiming for this year, particularly in our learning. We also thought about trying something new. I should warn you that skydiving and parachuting were on the list – what brave children we have!

Thank you to all of the families who were back to school on time on Wednesday, 6th January. It makes a strong and positive start to the term.

Attendance and Punctuality
6th Class won the attendance cup this week with a wonderful 99%! Well done! 2nd Class and 4th Class weren’t too far behind with 97.4%.

We were delighted to give out many certificates for excellent attendance to children just before Christmas. We hope we can give many more at Easter. Every day at school increases a child’s attendance percentage!

Dates for your diary
Thursday, 21st January – 2nd Class to Ilac Library with Time to Read Programme – all parents invited
Sunday, 7th February – Parish Family Mass at St. Joseph’s Church, Berkeley Road.

Upcoming holidays
A number of parents/carers have been asking about the next set of holidays.

We have a short mid-term in February. The school will be closed on Thursday, 18th and Friday, 19th February only.

We then take a longer holiday than usual at Easter, as it is also St. Patrick’s Day. We will close at 12 noon on Wednesday, 16th March and re-open on Monday, 4th April.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We also have a week of mid-term. We close at 2.30 p.m. on Friday, 29th April and re-open on Monday, 9th May. School will finish for the year on 30th June.

As you can see, there is plenty of opportunity for holidays or visits to family. Please ensure that any time taken off school is during these holiday times only. 


And finally…
Wrap up warm, it’s going to be a cold weekend! And remember to ensure your child is well wrapped up next week coming to school.


Best wishes to all families for a lovely weekend,



Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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